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Clergy 

Father Mark Thomas  

   706-820-0680, ext. 204           

mthomas@archatl.com  
 

Deacon Mark Mitchell 

   770-361-6082  

deaconmark@olmcc.com 
 

Mass Times 

Sunday  9:00 a.m. 

Monday - Thursday  8:30 a.m.   

Saturday 8:30 a.m. 

Saturday  5:30 p.m. 
 

Adoration of the  

Blessed Sacrament   

Saturday 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
 

Confessions 

Saturday  4:00 - 4:45 p.m. 
 

Office Hours 

Monday - Thursday 

9:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
 

Staff 

Angelese Mackey,  

Business Coordinator  

amackey@olmcc.com 
 

 

Allyson Ford,  

Music Director 

aford@olmcc.com 
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June 23, 2024 - Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

In the Hospital  

 If you or someone you know will be going in the hos-

pital please call the office, or have a family member 

or hospital chaplain call for you. Federal privacy laws 

prevent hospitals from notifying us.     
 

In Case of Emergency   

Please call Fr. Mark’s cell phone directly  

at 770-365-5200 in emergency situations. 

Mass Intentions 

         June 22 - People of the Parish 

         June 23 - People of the Parish 

        First Reading           Wisdom 1:13-15; 2:23-24  

        Second Reading   2 Corinthians 8:7, 9, 13-15 

        Gospel           Mark 5:21-43 

Because of sin, sickness and death have entered the 

world, but are overcome through the resurrection of 

Jesus. He hears the cry of those in need, healing the 

sick and raising the dead to life. He made himself 

poor that we might become rich. 

Readings for Next Sunday, June 30 

Nursery 

Sheron Williams is available to provide care for     

children whose parents wish to drop them off at the 

nursery before Mass. The nursery is open 8:45 A.M. -

10:15 A.M. Please remember that the nursery is open 

year-year round and is available this summer. 

Pope Francis’ June Prayer Intention 

For migrants fleeing their homes. We pray 

that migrants fleeing from war or hunger, 

forced to undertake journeys full of danger 

and violence, find welcome and new oppor-

tunities in the countries that receive them.  

Hot Meals Ministry 

Hot Meals Ministry is always in need of more volun-

teers. Pease consider signing up on SignUpGenius via 

olmcc.com for a slot anytime from 1:00 P.M. - 3:30 

P.M. on Mondays, or you can show up at Shuler Hall 

to see what it’s all about and assist as needed. Thanks 

to your generous support both physically and finan-

cially.  

Online Giving 

Our parish offers Online Giving as an additional     

option to support our ongoing mission, ministries, 

and programs. As we head into summertime, please 

remember to setup your family’s contributions while 

you are traveling. Your generosity and support make 

our church’s work possible! Visit olmcc.com to sign 

up and get started today. You may also contact the 

church office if you need with enrollment or have 

questions.  

Happy Anniversary! 

           54 yrs. on June 25 - Neal and Brit Oehmig 

           39 yrs. on June 26 - Julie and Randy Jackson  

Men’s Bible Study 

The next Men’s Bible Study will meet on Tuesday, 

June 25 at 6:30 A.M. in Shuler Hall. All men welcome! 

Pray for Mark Anderson 

The Divine Mercy will be prayed for Mark Anderson 

in the chapel each Saturday at 5:10 P.M. prior to the 

Vigil Mass. 

                 June 24 - Ella McGinness 

                 June 26 - Chip Rennick 

   June 28 - Mary Thomas 

                 June 29 - Mary Voges 

   June 30 - Joy Irwin 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c054ba9ae2ea2f49-hotmeals
http://olmcc.com/online-giving/


 

Welcome to Our Lady of the Mount Catholic Church 

 

To Gather & Grow Update 

The current status of our capital Campaign:  

Authorized amount incl HVAC:      $  3,190,826 

Collected to date:         $  3,133,344 

STILL NEEDED:               $       57,482 

Collection Last Week 
 

Offertory, June 15 & 16:        $          3,180 

Liturgical Minister Schedules                                 

Saturday, June 29 

   Lector:  Jimmy McGinness   

 Altar Server: Volunteer Needed 

Sunday, June 30 

  Lector:  Rich Boschi  

 Altar Server: John Boschi 

Please contact aperry@olmcc.com, to request 

names be added or removed from the Prayer List. 

Thanks for your cooperation.  

Prayer List 

      Mark Anderson 

      Susan Boehm  

      Jeff Breeden  

      Harvey Brown 

      Clara Callahan 

      Bob Coleman 

      Sharon Collins 

      Lyndia Crotteau 

      Haley Frierson 

      Franklin Haney 

      Nyla Johnson 

      Susan Johnson 

      Julia Jones 

      Shelia Kesler  

     Allen Lupton 

     Jeff Messinger   

     Samra Mims   

     Margaret Nelson  

     Laura O'Callaghan  

     Eddie Parks 

     Ryan Petty 

     Marilyn Shelton 

     Jim Thomas  

     Hector Varela  

     Sara Varela  

     Sheron Williams 

     Mackenzie York     

Margaret Mebane Zent  

National Eucharist Pilgrimage 

We are fortunate that one of the four routes of        

the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage moving toward 

Indianapolis passes through the Chattanooga area. 

The pilgrimage offers a chance to walk with the 

Blessed Sacrament and to interact with our fellow 

Catholics who attend neighboring parishes. On     

Sunday, June 23, at St. Joseph’s in Dalton, GA, there 

will be a Eucharistic procession and other activities 

from 4:30-7:30 P.M. The following day, Monday,    

June 24, at the Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul in 

Chattanooga, there will be music, fellowship and a 

Eucharistic procession starting at 7:30 P.M. All are 

invited to walk with our Lord from the Basilica to the 

UTC Newman Center. Anyone who would like to    

participate in the procession may meet Fr. Mark at  

St. Katharine Drexel at 6:00 P.M. on Monday, June  24 

to carpool to Sts. Peter and Paul. You may also go to 

the Basilica on your own and look for our group 

when you arrive. Visit olmcc.com for more details. 

Second Collection Next Weekend 

Next week, our second collection will uplift our 

brothers and sisters on the margins of society,       

including victims of war, oppression and disasters. 

Through the Peter’s Pence collection, we can support 

the charitable works of Pope Francis and our               

Universal Church.  Please be generous.  

PRE Supervisor & Teachers Needed 

Prayerfully consider God’s call to serve as our Parish 

Religion Education (PRE) supervisor. We will offer 

the supervising teacher: compensation (negotiable), 

office space, lots of help finding age-appropriate    

materials, and the wisdom of Mary Voges’ thirteen 

years in the role. Thank you, Mary! 

2023-2024 teachers, we need you back for our 2024-

2025 catechetical year! We also need new volunteers 

for the upcoming year. Please contact Fr. Mark if you 

are interested in supporting our parish’s religious 

education program. 

Help Needed on June 25 

This Tuesday, June 25, all are invited to help spread 

the recently delivered pine straw around the church 

grounds. We will meet at 5:30 P.M. in the Memorial 

Garden.  

mailto:aperry@olmcc.com?subject=OLMCC%20-%20Prayer%20List
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